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Dear Friends, 

Greetings to you. In India, the school calendar year has already drawn to a close 
and hence it feels appropriate to provide you all with an update on CRHD’s 
progress. 

In March, the pupils of Kid’s Paradise 
School concluded the academic year by 
sitting their annual exams. We are 
delighted to announce that all students 
achieved First Class grades (above 60% 
in all subjects). We are, indebted to the 
dedication of our teachers and the hard 
work students in producing these results 
for Kid’s Paradise. During this period, the 
children also had many extracurricular 
activities. They are now enjoying their 
well-deserved summer vacation, which 

runs until the 28th of May. In anticipation of the upcoming academic year, CRHD 
India has already begun advertising Kid’s Paradise’s curriculum and facilities to 
prospective students and their parents in the local village, and nearby areas.  
The students from both Kid’s Paradise and the Nutan Tailoring Centre send their 
greetings and thanks for your efforts. 

On behalf of CRHD UK, we too offer our heart-felt thanks to everyone in the UK 
and Switzerland who organised fundraising events and/or donated to our charity. 
It is touching to see so many of you believing in CRHD’s vision , and it is our 
earnest hope that you will continue to pray for CRHD, and spread word of our 
work. Your donations are more crucial than ever. The cost of living has risen in 
India as it has in the UK, and we have pledged to raise the salary of our teaching 
staff to at least 50% of the Indian government teaching wage. To see this pledge 
through in the coming years, we rely solely on your goodwill. No amount is too 
small. 

We pray that this next academic year may be even more fruitful so that the lives 
of the women and children who benefit from CRHD may continue to be improved, 
by placing education into their hands.   

Yours in Christ, 

Gill and Joseph 
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